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Ottawa, October 5, 1906.

Sir,-

In further reference to your communication

of the 1st instant, from which it would appear that

there was no Beservation of cemetery in Location Ticket

 issued to Dr. Jones, for the south half of Lot 11,

Con. 2 Tuscarora, I have to ask you to be good enough

to return the duplicate and triplicate of Ticket No.

1800 to the Department, for amendment in this regard.

Your obedient Servant,

Fowh

Secretary.

V. C. Van Loon, Esq..

 Clndian Agent,

Hagersville, Ont.
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